
August 17, 2023

OKANAGAN-
SIMILKAMEEN

File: 0400.01

Apex Fire Brigade

c/o Dave Stigant, Brigade Chair

dcstigant@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Stigant:

Re: Application for Grant funding - Letter of Support

At the August 17, 2023, Regular Board Meeting of the Regional District of Okanagan-

Similkameen/ the Board of Directors resolved the following:

"THAT a letter of support be forwarded to the Apex Fire Brigade in support of their

application for their BC Community Gaming grant application for construction of

the Apex fire hall. - CARRIED"

I wish you success as you pursue funding for this important project.

Sincerely,

Mart? Pendergraft^Cb^rr
Regional Districfrof Okanagan-Similkameen

ec S. Monteith, Electoral Area "\" Director
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